
 

Nativity Performance N 2 

children Thursday 20th December 

 

We are not selling tickets for the 

nativity performances, but the 

number of chairs that we have 

allows for 2 guests per child. If you 

are bringing more than this please 

be sensible- if every child had 4 

people watching them there would 

be more 120 people watching in the 

audience, which would be very 

intimidating for the children.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 20th 

December closed for 

N1 children 

N2 children 

performing nativities 

(see newsletter of 12th 

October on website 

for times to attend 

with your child - 

normal sessions will not 

be running) 

Friday 21st December 

last day of term (and 

party day) 

 

 

 

A s  

After School Club

 
 

Christmas is coming 

to the after school 

club! 

 

Monday – Christmas 

Food Activities 

Tuesday – Christmas 

stories and songs 

Wednesday- 

Christmas crafts 

Thursday – Christmas 

Crafts 

Friday – Christmas 

card making 

 

Please contact the 

office for price 

details.  

 

Recyled Christmas papers 

If you have any odd scraps of wrapping 

paper which you would otherwise be 

throwing out, please send them into 

nursery for our gluing activities (cut 

into small pieces would be very helpful) 

 

 

N1 Singalong                           

 

Our N1 children 

Our N1 children will not be taking part 

in the Nativity. Instead we would like 

to invite parents/carers to come to 

nursery at 11 am for morning children, 

and 2:30pm for afternoon children to 

join in with a Christmas Singalong in 

the Rainbow Room on Friday 14th 

December.stead ext week 

 

 

A very important skill  

Learning to wipe their own 

bottom is an important skill for 

children to develop. Allowing 

them to do this for themselves 

once they are 3 or 4 is 

important in terms of 

developing their self esteem 

and independence. As with 

learning all new skills they will 

not be perfect straight away; 

they need to practice. We 

teach them to: 

1. Take 2-3 squares of 

paper and hold them to 

cover finger ends. 

2. Wipe bottom from front 

to back. 

3. Check paper. If soiled, 

put in toilet and repeat 

action 1 and 2. Keep 

doing this until the 

paper remains clean. 

4. Flush toilet, get 

dressed. 

5. Wash hands with soap. 
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